
lpo.ks.0223

PRSRT STD
U.S. POSTAGE PAID
HARRISBURG, PA
PERMIT NO. 529

• Assistance with the Department 
of Human Services (SNAP 
Benefits, LIHEAP) 

• Free Notary Services by 
appointment 

• Obtaining Birth and Death 
Certificates 

• PennDOT Services: vehicle 
registrations, reduced vehicle 
registration, disability placards,

• Questions for the Department of 
Revenue

• SEPTA Senior Keycards
• Unemployment issues
• Liaison to state agencies

MY OFFICE CAN 
HELP YOU WITH…

N A N C Y  
GUENST
State Rep. | 152nd Legislative Distr ict

District Office: 
19 S. York Road 
Hatboro, PA 19040 
(215) 259-5962
Toll-Free: (833) 787-3556

Capitol Office: 
105B East Wing
P.O. Box 202152 
Harrisburg, PA 17120-2152
(717) 705-2044

Representing Abington Township, Bryn Athyn, Hatboro, Lower Moreland 
Township, and Upper Moreland Township in Montgomery County.

DEAR NEIGHBOR,
I am proud to welcome my constituents to the 152nd District’s Winter 2023 newsletter. It is 
an honor to serve the people of our district for a second term in the General Assembly, and 
I look forward to continuing to provide the top-notch constituent services that you have all 
become accustomed to.

We have a lot of exciting events coming up in the next few months including an 
expungement clinic, a shredding event, and a senior fair. We are also including information 
on some important state programs that we can assist with, including LIHEAP (Low Income 
Home Energy Assistance Program) and the Property Tax/Rent Rebate Program.

Also in this newsletter are the total amount of constituent services we have provided this 
past year and the amount of grant money we have helped our district obtain.

As always, my staff and I look forward to serving you. Please reach out to our office if you 
need any assistance with state-related issues and services.

Sincerely, 

STAY UP TO DATE ON HOW 
I’M WORKING FOR YOU. 
FOLLOW ME:

  @RepGuenst

www.RepNancyGuenst.com

WINTER 2023

STAY INFORMED
Sign up for my weekly E-newsletter at 

www.RepNancyGuenst.com

DISTRICT OFFICE SERVICES 
AND INFORMATION P.O. Box 202152

Harrisburg, PA 17120-2152

State Representative
NANCY GUENST

UPCOMING EVENTS

Please call us at (215) 259-5962 or email us at 
RepGuenst@pahouse.net for more information or to 
register for these events.

MARCH 14: Expungement Clinic 

MARCH 31:  Senator Greenleaf 
Interchange Naming 
Dedication 

APRIL 22: Earth Day Shredding/E-
Waste Recycling Event 

MAY 5: Senior Resource Fair  

TBD: John Kulick Bridge 
Dedication

65 OR OLDER?
Come by our office at 
19 S. York Rd and apply 

for a SEPTA
Senior 
Keycard to 
ride public 
transit for 
FREE!

¾ $8,700 to the Lower Moreland Township School District for the COVID-19 
Outreach Grant Program

¾ $17,665 to Center School in Abington for safety and security updates

¾ $25,000 to Temple Sinai in Lower Moreland Township for security upgrades

¾ $50,000 to Eastern Center for Arts and Technology in Willow Grove to upgrade 
business and technology labs

¾ $60,000 to Hatboro Borough for construction costs associated with the 
Cressbrook Property Improvement Project

¾ $116,360 to the Upper Moreland Hatboro Joint Sewer Authority for WWTP
Flood Protection

¾ $185,622 to Hatboro Borough for Leaf and Yard Waste Collection Program

¾ $249,100 to Upper Dublin Township for the Development of Twining Valley Park

¾ $310,748 to Lower Moreland Township for Leaf and Yard Waste Collection 
Program

¾ $335,000 to Upper Moreland Township for the Restoration of Farmstead Park

¾ $350,000 to Upper Moreland Township for the Leaf and Yard Waste Collection 
Program

¾ $350,000 to Upper Dublin Township for the Leaf and Yard Waste Collection 
Program

¾ $499,349 to Hatboro Borough to replace the timber bridge along West 
Monument Avenue

¾ $557,875 to Upper Moreland Township for signal system upgrades along Route 
611 and Route 263

¾ $1,350,000 to Upper Moreland Township for improvements to Route 611 near 
the Turnpike Interchange to reduce traffic congestion

¾ $2,850,000 to Upper Moreland Township for improvements to the Police Station 
and Township Building

2022 COMMUNITY PROJECT FUNDING 
$7.3 MILLION IN AWARDED FUNDS

CONGRATULATIONS 
GOV. JOSH SHAPIRO AND LT. GOV. AUSTIN DAVIS!

I look forward to 
working with the 
administration to 

create a more equitable 
Commonwealth for all 

Pennsylvanians.

MEET THE STAFF! (L-R): Leo Greenberry (Chief-of-Staff), Jamie Maybaum, Rep. Nancy Guenst,
Gina Rondinelli, Susan O’Donnell, Ryan Gaffney (Communications)



DISTRICT OFFICE SERVICES AND 
UPCOMING EVENTS IN THE 152ND

I was very proud to present a check for 
$2.8 million to Upper Moreland Township 
for much-needed renovations to their 
police station and township building.

It was an honor to award lifelong Hatboro 
resident and Korean War Veteran Ira 
Bellew a Korean Peace Medal alongside 
Daesup Chung, Principal Officer of the 
consulate of the Republic of Korea in 
Philadelphia.

Ryan, one of my constituent service 
advisors, found unclaimed property in my 
name on the PA Treasury website. I had 
no idea it was even there!

Special thank you to Imam Bashir, 
Brother Razin, and Sister Theresa for the 
candid discussion and lovely tour of the 
Islamic Cultural Center in Willow Grove.

Mission Kids does so much for the 
children in our county who are victims of 
abuse. The $5.75 million grant awarded to 
them is well-deserved.

Throughout November and December, we 
had a holiday wish list drive for Laurel 
House. Thank you to all who donated!

Even though it was cold, my staff and I 
had a lot of fun marching in the annual 
Hatboro Holiday Parade.

I had the distinct honor to award retired 
Command Master Chief Petty Officer 
John Nolan with a Korean Ambassador 
for Peace Medal in the presence of the 
Fleet Reserve Association Branch 146 in 
Warminster.

My staff and I had a fantastic time 
at my alma mater Queen of Angels 
Catholic School! I read a book about 
public service by Justice Sotomayor, 
gave out some sugar cookies, and had 
the students create ornaments for our 
office’s Christmas tree.

The students and faculty at the Eastern 
Center for Arts and Technology never 
cease to amaze me!

Huge thank you to Horsham Pharmacy 
and First Baptist Church of Crestmont for 
hosting a Vaccine Clinic with us.

My office hosted Wags Rescue and 
Referral Animal Hospital for a dog 
adoption meet and greet that doubled as 
a donation drive.

We had a shredding and e-waste 
recycling event and food drive at Upper 
Moreland High School with the help of 
Junkluggers and Salem Baptist Church.

We hosted a diaper drive and after 
tallying up the numbers, a whopping 
1,126 diapers were donated!

In September, 
I spoke at the 
unveiling of 
the Hatboro 
Memorial Gold 
Star Garden at 
Miller Meadow 
Park.

Senator Maria Collett and I met with 
residents of Regency Towers to discuss 
how our offices can assist them.

It has been such a privilege to serve you all as your state representative, and I am so 
excited to continue to serve you in my second term. Let’s get to work!

VETERAN SERVICE OFFICE HOURS
10AM TO 2PM

Appointment Necessary

A DEPARTMENT 
SERVICE OFFICER WILL 
BE ON SITE TO ASSIST 

VETERANS WITH 
ISSUES INCLUDING:

Compensation and Pension 
Claims

Education Benefits
Enrollment in the VA 
Health Care System

Burial and Survivor Benefits
Obtaining Military 

Personnel & Medical 
Records

UPCOMING EVENTS
MARCH 14:  Expungement Clinic 

MARCH 31:    Senator Greenleaf Interchange 
Naming Dedication 

APRIL 22:      Earth Day Shredding/E-Waste 
Recycling Event 

MAY 5: Senior Resource Fair  

TBD: John Kulick Bridge Dedication

Call the office for more details on any event.

EVERY SECOND 
THURSDAY  

OF 2023
MARCH 9
APRIL 13
MAY 11
JUNE 8
JULY 13

AUGUST 10
SEPTEMBER 14

OCTOBER 12
NOVEMBER 9
DECEMBER 14

STATE REPRESENTATIVE NANCY GUENST
19 S. York Road, Hatboro, PA 19040 • (215) 259-5962

By The
NUMBERS

In 2022, our office performed 8,992 
constituent services including:

813
SEPTA Senior 
Keycards

286
Notary Services

$976,759
In Unclaimed 
Property recovered 
for constituents

608
Unemployment 
Claims Assistance

877
Legislative Inquiries

805
PennDOT Services

$7,315,409
In Grant Money for our district

2022 PROPERTY/TAX RENT 
REBATE PROGRAM IS OPEN!

$

Come to our office on 19 S. 
York Rd and bring all proof 
of income, a rent certificate 
(if you are a renter) or proof 
of property taxes (if you are 
a homeowner) to see if you 
are eligible!

We can help you apply by paper 
or electronically!
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• Assistance with the Department 
of Human Services (SNAP 
Benefits, LIHEAP) 

• Free Notary Services by 
appointment 

• Obtaining Birth and Death 
Certificates 

• PennDOT Services: vehicle 
registrations, reduced vehicle 
registration, disability placards,

• Questions for the Department of 
Revenue

• SEPTA Senior Keycards
• Unemployment issues
• Liaison to state agencies

MY OFFICE CAN 
HELP YOU WITH…

N A N C Y 
GUENST
State Rep. | 152nd Legislative Distr ict

District Office: 
19 S. York Road
Hatboro, PA 19040 
(215) 259-5962
Toll-Free: (833) 787-3556

Capitol Office: 
105B East Wing
P.O. Box 202152
Harrisburg, PA 17120-2152
(717) 705-2044

Representing Abington Township, Bryn Athyn, Hatboro, Lower Moreland 
Township, and Upper Moreland Township in Montgomery County.

DEAR NEIGHBOR,
I am proud to welcome my constituents to the 152nd District’s Winter 2023 newsletter. It is 
an honor to serve the people of our district for a second term in the General Assembly, and 
I look forward to continuing to provide the top-notch constituent services that you have all 
become accustomed to.

We have a lot of exciting events coming up in the next few months including an 
expungement clinic, a shredding event, and a senior fair. We are also including information 
on some important state programs that we can assist with, including LIHEAP (Low Income 
Home Energy Assistance Program) and the Property Tax/Rent Rebate Program.

Also in this newsletter are the total amount of constituent services we have provided this 
past year and the amount of grant money we have helped our district obtain.

As always, my staff and I look forward to serving you. Please reach out to our office if you 
need any assistance with state-related issues and services.

Sincerely, 

STAY UP TO DATE ON HOW 
I’M WORKING FOR YOU. 
FOLLOW ME:

 @RepGuenst

www.RepNancyGuenst.com

WINTER 2023

STAY INFORMED
Sign up for my weekly E-newsletter at  

www.RepNancyGuenst.com

DISTRICT OFFICE SERVICES 
AND INFORMATION P.O. Box 202152

Harrisburg, PA 17120-2152

State Representative
NANCY GUENST

UPCOMING EVENTS

Please call us at (215) 259-5962 or email us at 
RepGuenst@pahouse.net for more information or to 
register for these events.

MARCH 14: Expungement Clinic 

MARCH 31:  Senator Greenleaf 
Interchange Naming 
Dedication 

APRIL 22: Earth Day Shredding/E-
Waste Recycling Event 

MAY 5: Senior Resource Fair  

TBD: John Kulick Bridge 
Dedication

65 OR OLDER?
Come by our office at 
19 S. York Rd and apply 

for a SEPTA 
Senior 
Keycard to 
ride public 
transit for 
FREE!

¾ $8,700 to the Lower Moreland Township School District for the COVID-19
Outreach Grant Program

¾ $17,665 to Center School in Abington for safety and security updates

¾ $25,000 to Temple Sinai in Lower Moreland Township for security upgrades

¾ $50,000 to Eastern Center for Arts and Technology in Willow Grove to upgrade
business and technology labs

¾ $60,000 to Hatboro Borough for construction costs associated with the
Cressbrook Property Improvement Project

¾ $116,360 to the Upper Moreland Hatboro Joint Sewer Authority for WWTP
Flood Protection

¾ $185,622 to Hatboro Borough for Leaf and Yard Waste Collection Program

¾ $249,100 to Upper Dublin Township for the Development of Twining Valley Park

¾ $310,748 to Lower Moreland Township for Leaf and Yard Waste Collection
Program

¾ $335,000 to Upper Moreland Township for the Restoration of Farmstead Park

¾ $350,000 to Upper Moreland Township for the Leaf and Yard Waste Collection
Program

¾ $350,000 to Upper Dublin Township for the Leaf and Yard Waste Collection
Program

¾ $499,349 to Hatboro Borough to replace the timber bridge along West
Monument Avenue

¾ $557,875 to Upper Moreland Township for signal system upgrades along Route
611 and Route 263

¾ $1,350,000 to Upper Moreland Township for improvements to Route 611 near
the Turnpike Interchange to reduce traffic congestion

¾ $2,850,000 to Upper Moreland Township for improvements to the Police Station
and Township Building

2022 COMMUNITY PROJECT FUNDING 
$7.3 MILLION IN AWARDED FUNDS

CONGRATULATIONS 
GOV. JOSH SHAPIRO AND LT. GOV. AUSTIN DAVIS!

I look forward to 
working with the 
administration to 

create a more equitable 
Commonwealth for all 

Pennsylvanians.

MEET THE STAFF! (L-R): Leo Greenberry (Chief-of-Staff), Jamie Maybaum, Rep. Nancy Guenst, 
Gina Rondinelli, Susan O’Donnell, Ryan Gaffney (Communications)
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